
This vehicle is the KMR-14, built by the Columbia Formula SAE team in the 2013-2014 academic
year by Bennett Welker, Chris Miller, and Vinod Nimmagadda

This car uses a motorcycle engine, very similar to the one on the motorcycle page but it has 4
cylinders in a row instead of 2. The main difference is that the car has 4 wheels instead of 2. This
allow the car to have more grip and sit lower. It will accelerate about as fast as the motorcycle, but
go around turns much faster.
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